
Results of our SRE (Sex and Relationship Education) Consultation to parents. 

Thank you to all the parents that read through the new SRE policy, structured lesson plans for each year group, the SRE 

content that is taught in science lessons and completed the questionnaire online. It has been beneficial for us as a 

school to include you in the planning and teaching of SRE and listen to your views.  

Here are the results from the questionnaire: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% of parents understood and agreed with the content in the SRE policy and were aware of the topics that would be 

covered in SRE/ PSHE in each year group.  

Thank you to the parents that suggested things we could add to our SRE/ PSHE policy. These are the great ideas they 

suggested with related comments in brackets: 

 CPR and first aid, which would seem to fit in with Health education and be rather important. (We are planning 

to teach this in the summer term, there will be an age related set of objectives for each year group to focus 

on. Resuscitation will be taught in Year 6.) 

 LGBT to avoid prejudices, create a world of acceptance and put those at ease that may feel different. (This will 

be taught alongside the SRE lessons when we look at different relationships and families.) 

 There is a reference to democracy and economy, it would be wonderful if this was taught under the umbrella 

of doughnut economics (Kate Raworth) - which looks at everything that is important for communities to thrive 

- doughnut economics action lab https://www.kateraworth.com/deal/ (We will look into this resource and see 

how we can combine it with our lessons on democracy and the economy.) 

Supportive comments from parents:  

 Thank you so much for ensuring last year's objectives are also being covered as I think it's vitally important that 

children take part in all of this well-planned scheme of work.  

 Everything seems very thorough.  

 Thank you for giving me a good understanding of what my children will learn throughout the years in SRE.  

 

During the week 21st June, we will be having an SRE week to cover last years and this year’s SRE objectives. If you haven’t 

had a chance to look at the content your child will be taught then please look on our website under curriculum where you 

will find detailed lesson plans.  

 

Thank you again for all your support,  

 

Mr Clayden and Mrs Bidgood 

 

https://www.kateraworth.com/deal/

